
Everyone is Welcome 

The second part of half term will see OSC open its doors 
to other members of staff. They will be calling in for a visit 
and maybe an activity or two. I am really looking forward 
to having some new faces in OSC and trying new things. 

 

Online and In School 

Homework Help 

There will now be a more 

structured time for children 

who need help with homework 

or online activities. We can 

also listen to them read and 

assist with any spelling, 

timetables homework they 

may need. Please note this is 

not an intervention session and 

staff can not give 1:1 support. 

 

Reading, writing and maths 

activities are encouraged all 

year round in addition to 

creative and outdoor 

activities. There will also be 

daily opportunities for 

children to be active. 

Events/Celebrations 

We will be spending some time 

looking into any events or 

celebrations that may be 

happening over the upcoming 

months, Valentine’s Day, Shrove 

Tuesday and of course Easter. 
 

Spontaneous Planning 
We are taking a much more 
child led approach this year 
in OSC, letting the children 
guide us with our activities 

and future session ideas. The 
children are responding well 

to this and seem to be 
enjoying taking the lead. 

 

Spring 

Once spring is well on its way, we 

will be looking into the signs of 

spring, new life and growth. We 

will be doing some planting of our 

own and learning about the cycle 

of growth from seedling to plant.  
 


